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In a recent review of our records, we identified that we did not respond to you regarding a
concern that you brought to our attention on June 17,1993. Your concern involved one of the

.two main evacuation routes for the Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station, out of Lacey
Township, NJ, which would be closed for at least 45 days to replace a bridge. Specifically, you
wanted to know why a temporary bridge was not being installed in the interim.

The NRC senior resident inspector (SRI) visited the bridge construction site on June 25,1993.
The SRI found that a temporary bridge was installed and appeared to be well supported and
easily passable. The intent of the temporary bridge was to use it only for emergency purposes.
If an evacuation was necessitated, police would remove the barricades and monitor the traffic
across the temporary bridge.

The permanent bridge has been repaired and was reopened on September 27, 1993. We
apologize for not getting in touch with you sooner. However, we did verify that the road was
accessible and that appropriate action was taken to ensure admittance through the temporary
bridge. Should you have any additional questions, or if the NRC can be of further assistance
in this matter, please call me collect at (215) 337-5222.

Sincerely,

Origiun1 Signed By,i,
David J. Vito
Senior Allegation Coordinator
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